The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh
Office of the Mayor

(TECUMSER *

July 30, 2020

Michael Aubie

Manager, Government and Community Affairs
Canada Post

2701 Riverside Drive

Ottawa, ON K1A OB1

Dear Mr. Aubie,

I would like to express my thanks for taking the time to meet with me and members of our Administration to
discuss the Civic Addressing project for the Town of Tecumseh,

Further to our conversation on July 24, 2020 we have decided to move forward with this initiative for our
residents.

It is preferred that the areas of Oldcastle and Maidstone remain unchanged and keep their municipal
identifier. The Town can provide mapping to identify all properties in these sections of the Town.

Once again, thank you for meeting with us and we look forward to working with you on this venture.

Regards,

Gary McNamara
Mayor

CC. Margaret Misek-Evans, Chief Administrative Officer, Town of Tecumseh
Shaun Fuerth, Director Information and Communications Services, Town of Tecumseh
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